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Invite a friend to Liberty Grand, and you'll
receive a rent credit once they move in!

*For more information, please ask the
leasing office.**

If you're a pet owner, this message is for you!
Please remember to pick up and dispose of all pet waste immediately. If you notice any waste
throughout the community, take a moment to clean it up now. Pets should be kept on a leash
and supervised at all times.

Trash Compactor Guidelines:

Please place all trash inside the compactor door located on your right as you enter. 
Do not leave trash on top of or around the compactor. 
Don't forget to close the compactor door after disposing of your waste.

For those with large moving boxes, please make sure to flatten them before placing them
inside the compactor.

We are eagerly anticipating Spring at Liberty Grand and can’t wait to see all our residents
enjoying more outdoor activities. Get ready for gardening season... we will send out an email
when it’s time to reserve your garden plot!

REsident REFERRAL!

Community reminders



March Madness 
Bracket Challenge!

THIRD ANNUAL...

Please send an email to lg@sregroup.com by March
16th, and we will provide you with the invitation link.

To participate, you must be a resident of Liberty Grand. 

Prizes will be awarded to the winners of
1st, 2nd, and 3rd place. 
Best of luck to everyone!

LiberLiDITLiberty Grand proudly presents our annual...

MEET ARLO! 
Arlo Jax is our 1 year old

mini bernidoodle.  He loves
burrowing under the covers,

playing with his sister,
Maelah, and playing in the
snow! Fun fact- he shares a

birthday with his first
human sibling!

Are you a pet owner? Share photos and a brief bio with us at lg@sregroup.com,
and your beloved furry companion might be showcased next month!


